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 6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

 
Law Courts Project – Removal of Tower Crane 

 
As part of the Government’s project for the new Law Courts, and in order for a 

Contractor to be able to dismantle and remove the tower crane, Town Range will be 

closed off to traffic from 2.00pm on Saturday 22nd October 2011 for a period not 

exceeding 12 hours. During this time traffic travelling southbound along Governor’s 

Street will be diverted via George’s lane, where it will then continue through 

Cathedral Square into Line Wall Road. Appropriate signage for the guidance of 

drivers and in respect of the parking restrictions being implemented will be displayed 

in the area of the works.  

The Government would like to take this opportunity to apologise to the general public 

for any inconvenience that these works may cause. 

 


